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Wisconsin School Psychologists Association, Inc. 

Advertising Rates: 
The newsletter of the Wisconsin School Psychologists Association, Inc., is published four times per year.  We are the 

premier association for the more than 1000 certified school psychologists in the state.  Thus, advertisers reach a majority of 
practicing school psychologists and university trainers in the state of Wisconsin, making advertising in the newsletter of the 
Wisconsin School Psychologists Association, Inc., the best means of reaching this potential market.  Rates established are as 
follows: 

1/4 page - $25 1/2 page - $50 3/4 page - $75 1 page - $100 
For additional information, please write or call Jennifer Kamke Black (editorial board) 715-524-4180 (home), 715-526-

2175 x1106 (office), N4212 Town Line Rd., Shawano, WI  54166, or email kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com. 
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President: 
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restaskal@madison.k12.wi.us 
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Linda Servais 
lservais@horicon.k12.wi.us 

Secretary: 
Brooke Soupenne 
Brooke.fails@gmail.com 

Treasurer: 
Kathryn Bush 
klbush@tds.net 

At-Large Executive Board Member: 
Amanda Myers 
almyers@madison.k12.wi.us 

 
For information on contacting committee chairpersons, 
check the WSPA website at www.wspaonline.net. 

 
Annual membership dues are $70 for full membership, 

$40 for leave, $50 for intern membership, $60 for associate, 
and $30 for student membership, $10 for retired member. 
The opinions and products, including advertising, class/

workshop notices, and job announcements, appearing in this 
newsletter do not necessarily indicate official sanction, pro-
motion, or endorsement on the part of the newsletter or the 
Wisconsin School Psychologists Association, Inc.  Articles, 
announcements, and letters should be submitted to the Edi-
tor, Jennifer Kamke Black, N4212 Town Line Rd., 
Shawano, WI  54166, 715-524-4180 (home), 715-526-2175 
x1106 (work), e-mail: kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com.  
 REMINDER: regional chapters may receive a sti-
pend of $25/year for submitting an article about their region 
to the newsletter.  
 Deadlines for receipt of material by the editor:   
 
        #1--November 15  #2--January 15 
     #3--April 15       #4--August 15 

Wisconsin School Psychologists Association Editorial Policy 

  

1. This editorial policy shall apply to all WSPA publications 

regardless of originating committee, and to all written editori-

al material distributed as official WSPA activity. This in-

cludes (but is not limited to) the newsletter, monographs, con-

ference newsletters, and committee bulletins. Committee re-

ports, minutes of meetings, conference announcements and 

details, and similar material documenting organizational activ-

ities are not included. This policy shall be published annually 

in the Fall issue of the WSPA newsletter.  

2. Articles and reports of factual information may be edited to 

conform to space limitations, format specification, or to im-

prove clarity, without permission of the original writer as long 

as the article has not been previously published.  

3. Expressions of opinion as in editorials, reviews, and letters 

may be edited only with the original writerôs consent, unless 

in excess of one page of newsletter text. Writers may request 

approval of such modification prior to publication. No editori-

al commentary will be published without citing the source.  

4. All original sources will be credited; material used with per-

mission from other sources will identify and credit that 

source, and note any approved modifications from original.  

5. All items submitted to the appropriate editors/chairs for inclu-

sion in a publication are subject to acceptance or rejection at 

the editorôs discretion. Long articles may be returned to the 

writer for revision or condensing. Every effort will be made to 

insure the content of any WSPA publication provides a bal-

anced viewpoint and that space is allotted for member re-

sponse.  

6. Material that appears in WSPA publications may not always 

represent official organization policy. Statements of policy of 

Executive Board positions will be so identified.  

7. Editorial statements and subjective reviews should reflect 

ethical and professional standards. Comments that might be 

offensive, personal, or reckless will not be published or will 

be returned to the writer for appropriate revision.  

8. All editorial material distributed by WSPA will be reviewed 

by the chair of publications or designee to assure adherence to 

this policy and to provide consultation regarding publication.  

mailto:kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com
mailto:restaskal@madison.k12.wi.us
mailto:lservais@horicon.k12.wi.us
mailto:Brooke.fails@gmail.com
mailto:klbush@tds.net
mailto:almyers@madison.k12.wi.us
http://www.wspaonline.net
mailto:kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com


Time to Renew Your Membership 
WSPAôs new membership year (2018-2019) begins in 

September, running from September 2018 to September 
2019.  Memberships can be renewed online at 
www.wspaonline.net or by printing out the membership form 
from the WSPA website and mailing it to:  Tom Hellmers, 
WSPA Membership; 1301 89th  Street, New Richmond, WI 
54017. 
*** If you applied for membership for the first time or re-
newed your membership any time after July 1st, 2018 your 
membership is active until September 2019. 
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Presidentôs Message  
by Rene Staskal 

Upcoming Events 

I am grateful to be writing my first presidentôs 
message after receiving such excellent and support-
ive mentoring from Linda Servais over the past year. 
During the next two years I look forward to continu-
ing the mission of WSPA. We have a truly excellent 
board consisting of school psychologists at every 
level of the profession, including new practitioners, 
university trainers, and seasoned veterans. It is won-
derful to serve on board with people who have such 
a breadth of knowledge, perspectives, and experienc-
es. Please, email me if you are interested in joining us! 
As a board we continue to advocate for the profession of 

school psychology and our role as mental health profession-
als. This summer Kisten Gillespie hit the ground running as 
the head of the legislative committee. She attended NASPôs 
public policy institute in Washington, DC last month and is 
continuing to foster WSPAôs relationship with the WI De-
partment of Public Instruction and the Department of Justice.  
Kisten and Travis Pinter, WSPAôs crisis committee chair, 
will participate in the advisory committee to the office of 
school safety in the DOJ this coming fall.  
Thank you to Tammy Stowers-Tonn and the rest of the 

convention planning committee for your work preparing the 

Fall Convention. The convention is October 24-26 in 
Manitowoc. Providing high quality, relevant contin-
uing professional development is a key mission for 
WSPA. It is vitally important we continue to seek 
this out independently as professionals, given the 
recent changes in required professional development.  
I encourage you all to ñlikeò our facebook page. Our 
public relations co-chairs, Jennifer Vogelsberg and 
Jamie Ghere are doing a great job maintaining the 
page. Connecting with other school psychologists in 

the state through this forum is a great way to build communi-
ty particularly if you practice in smaller, more rural district. 
We will also be featuring the great work our members are 
doing throughout the state this year, so, be sure to check that 
out! 
The beginning of the school year is always such an ex-

citing time, both good and bad. I personally feel recharged 
and ready. At the same time, I know what is in store for me: 
another challenging year. I have never gotten to the end of 
October and thought, ñOh, this year is a piece of cake.ò I 
wish everyone a great start to the school year and offer a re-
minder to practice good self-care through the challenging 
times.  

HOARDING TENDENCIES? 
Kathryn Bush is looking for Sentinels and other WSPA newsletters from 2002 or before. 

Kathryn will scan and return.  Please contact her at klbush@tds.net if you have any back issues! 

WSPA Conference Fall 2018 

October 24-26, 2018 
Holiday Inn Manitowoc 
Manitowoc, Wisconsin 

Topics include, but are not limited to: 

¶ Lunch Talk regarding School Safety with Glen  
Rehberg,Office of School Safety 

¶ PREPaRE I - Todd Savage and Scott Woitaszewski 

¶ Motivational Interviewing - Jon Lee 

¶ BEA - Michael Axelrod 

¶ Trauma Informed Care - Betty DeBoer and Chris  
Nelson 

¶ Legal Updates - Matthew Bell 
 
Come join us for top quality professional development 
opportunities. Check out http://wspaonline.net/event-
3067116 

http://www.wspaonline.net
mailto:klbush@tds.net
http://wspaonline.net/event-3067116
http://wspaonline.net/event-3067116
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WSPA Board Executive Directory   
2018-2019 Membership Year 

Kathryn Bush 
Treasurer 
(608) 628-2854 
klbush@tds.net 
 
As a veteran school psychologist, I recently retired from 
serving as the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 

school psychology consultant.  I enjoy spending my days with genealogy, 
consulting, WSPA treasury duties, and spending time with my two grown 
children. 

Executive Board 

Rene Staskal 
President 
WAPSO Liaison 
(608)204-1627 
restaskal@madison.k12.wi.us 
 

My name is Rene Staskal. I have worked in the Madison Metropolitan 
School District since 2013. I graduated from the University of California at 
Santa Barbaraôs doctoral psychology program. I work in a high school set-
ting and enjoy the energy and challenge of working with adolescents. I am 
interested in school based programs that foster resiliency and collaboration 
with community partners.  

Linda Servais 
Past President  
WAPSO Liaison  
(262) 352-9481 
lservais106@gmail.com 
 
I have been on the WSPA board since 2005.  It's been 

enriching for me professionally and personally to be part of this wonderful 
organization. and to serve on the board.  Even though I recently retired from 
the School District of Horicon, I have so many more experiences and re-
sources to tap into that have come directly from my work with WSPA.  
Come join us! You'll never regret it!! 

Brooke Soupenne 
Secretary 
(414)666-1728 
Brooke.fails@gmail.com 
 
I have been a school psychologist in the Milwaukee 
Public School district since 2009.  This dynamic position 

allows me to practice in various capacities day to day. I love to provide and 
facilitate preventative services in the school buildings with students, fami-
lies, and staff. The Secretary position is my first with WSPA and I am look-
ing forward to serving on the board.  In the field of school psychology I am 
passionate about culturally responsive practices, specifically, as they relate 
to assessment practices and behavioral and academic interventions.  I re-
ceived my Ed.S. from UW River Falls and my Bachelor's degree from Gus-
tavus Adolphus College in St. Peter, MN. I am a proud native Minnesotan 
and yes, Vikings fan!!  Outside of work I enjoy spending time and going on 
adventures big  or small with my family and friends. 

Amanda Myers 
At-Large Executive Board Member 
(608)663-8454 
amandamyers608@gmail.com 
 
I am currently an Assistant Director in Student Ser-
vices for the Madison Metropolitan School District. 
I have been involved with WSPA since 2013 and 

began as the representative for the Capitol Lakes Area and became 
Member-at-Large in 2014. I am a bilingual school psychologist 
(Spanish) and am passionate about providing meaningful evalua-
tions and services for students who are English Language Learners. 
I love to travel and play board games with friends. 

Committee Chairs and  
Regional Representatives  (alphabetical order): 

Don Juve 
Association Manager 
Website Consultant 
(608) 317-3920 
wspamanager@gmail.com 
 
I am retired from the La Crosse School District. I was a 

WSPA board member from 2006-2015. As past Technology Chair, I partici-
pated in developing our present website. As Association Manager, I will 
support the WSPA boardôs goals and achievements. I also have 20 years 
experience as WSPA Treasurer. 

Katherine Ashley 
CLASP Regional Rep 
(608)842-6256  
ashley.katherine@gmail.com 
 
I am happy to be returning to the WSPA Board as the 
CLASP Representative. I am also very interested in getting 

to know the school psychologists across my region as a sounding board, a 
professional resource, and/or networker. Please feel free to contact me. 
Although I have experience working at all levels over a 24 year career (12 at 
the high school level), I am currently using all of the domains of practice to 
support Eagle Point Elementary School and six DeForest Area School Dis-
trict EC/4K partner sites. I am thrilled to team with four other school psy-
chologists in the district as well. I am looking forward to learning and shar-
ing with you. 

Michael Axelrod, Ph.D., L.P., NCSP 
Professional Standards and Practice Chair 
(715) 836-5020 
axelromi@uwec.edu 
 
I am presently the Director of the Human Development 
Center and a Professor in the Psychology Department at the 
University of Wisconsin ï Eau Claire. I earned my Ph.D. in 

School Psychology from Indiana University in Bloomington, IN and have 
formal clinical training through Father Flanaganôs Girls and Boys Town and 
Creighton University School of Medicine, both in Omaha, NE. Prior to 
coming to UWEC in 2008, I held clinical, research, training, and administra-
tive positions at Father Flanaganôs Girls and Boys Town and the Eastern 
Maine Medical Center in Bangor, ME. 
 My professional interests include helping adults solve problems common 
to children and adolescents. Iôm also interested in promoting the practice of 
evidence-based school psychology and dispelling myths commonly ascribed 
to child and adolescent psychology. Iôve written two books (Behavior Anal-
ysis for School Psychologists and Great Myths of Adolescence) and have 
published numerous papers in the fields of clinical and school psychology. I 
see school psychology as the spearhead for educational reform and believe 
school psychologists are in positions to provide real assistance to students 
and their families. My involvement with WSPA has been as a presenter at 
conferences and now as the Ethics and Professional Standards Chair. 
 When Iôm not being a psychologist, I am a husband (my wife, Angela, is 
also a school psychologist), father (I have two sons, neither of whom are 
interested in psychology), and baseball coach (admittedly, I have a lifetime 
losing record). I enjoy traveling with my family and teaching my dog, Ma-
bel ï a spirited Welsh Terrier, new skills. 

mailto:klbush@tds.net
mailto:restaskal@madison.k12.wi.us
mailto:lservais106@gmail.com
mailto:Brooke.fails@gmail.com
mailto:amandamyers608@gmail.com
mailto:wspamanager@gmail.com
mailto:ashley.katherine@gmail.com
mailto:axelromi@uwec.edu
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Kistin Gillespie 
Legislative Committee 
Planning and Development Committee 
ISPA Co-Chair 
(920) 648-2355, ext. 307 
Kisten.gillespie@lakemills.k12.wi.us 

 
My name is Kisten Gillespie, and I am a bilingual school psychologist cur-
rently working for the Lake Mills Area School District.  I have had the 
opportunity to work all over the state of Wisconsin including CESA #11, the 
Madison Metropolitan School District, and Beaver Dam Unified School 
District. I have been a school psychologist since 2004.  I am originally from 
a cattle ranch in Montana, and I spend part of my summer going back to 
work with my family. I have worked with all ages from EC to high school, 
and currently work as a middle and high school psychologist.  I enjoy 
spending time with friends and family, traveling, scuba diving, hiking, bik-
ing and music.  Above all, I love being with my daughter, Thea! 

Neal Eklund 
Northwoods Regional Rep 
(715)479-8989, ext. 2 
neklund@npsd.k12.wi.us 
 
I am the School Psychologist for the Northland Pines 
School District in Eagle River, Wisconsin. Iôve been a 

practicing school psychologist since the 2011-2012 school year.  I will be 
serving as the Northwoods Regional Representative. I am excited for the 
opportunity that the role has to offer in creating a framework for collabora-

Andrea Ganske 
Northwest Regional Co-Rep 
(715) 688-9949 
andrea.ganske@rfsd.k12.wi.us 
 
I currently work for the Hudson School District at Wil-
low River Elementary since 2014 and I previously 

worked in the River Falls School District.  Some of my professional inter-
ests include supporting Multi-Tiered System of Supports, data analysis, and 
Positive Behavior Intervention Support.  What I love most about my job is 
the ability to work collaboratively with students, parents, school staff and 
community providers in order to facilitate student success.  I enjoy being an 
active participant on a solution focused Student Support Team that includes 
school staff with diverse expertise.  In 2015 I was provided the opportunity 
to become a Teacher Child Interaction Training (TCIT) coach for the Hud-
son School District, which is a language-based behavior intervention. 
 Thank you for this opportunity and I enjoy serving my fellow 
school psychologists. 

Amy Cole 
Vacationland Regional Rep 
(608)742-8545 (x1206) 
colea@portage.k12.wi.us 
 
 I have been involved with WSPA since I became a school 
psychologist in 2000. My school psychologist training 
included the importance of being a member and staying 

involved in your professional state organization. What I enjoy most about 
being a school psychologist is working directly with the students and seeing 
their positive growth.  
 I had worked for the Poynette School District from 2000-2011 as 
the district school psychologist. I currently work for the Portage Community 
School District since 2011 as the middle and high school psychologist. I 
enjoy problem solving at the building, district, and state levels. 

Melissa Flucke 
NEWSPA Co-Chair 
(920) 337-1024, ext. 2117 
mflucke@depere.k12.wi.us 
 
My name is Melissa Flucke and I began serving as a co-
representative for the Northeast Wisconsin (NEWSPA) 

region in the fall of 2016 alongside Evan Pagel. I am a graduate of the UW-
La Crosse school psychology program and am currently a school psycholo-
gist for the Unified School District of De Pere, having completed my intern-
ship year in 2015-16. While my professional passions include cultural com-
petency and inclusion, my personal hobbies include running and spending 
time with family and friends. I am excited to be a part of WSPA and help 
promote the organization to the NEWSPA area.   

Rob Dixon 
Continuing Professional Development 
Mental Health Committee 
(608) 785-6893 
rdixon@uwlax.edu 
 
I have been on the board since June 2001 and am the cur-
rent chairperson for the Professional Development Commit-

tee as well as the Technology Committee.  What I like best about being on 
the WSPA board is meeting people across state and playing volleyball once 
a year. I like the variety of the role of school psychologist and how we can 
make a difference for children.  I retired from hockey at age nine.  I enjoy 
bike riding. 

Caitlin Cox 
Gateway Regional Rep 
(847) 946-1934 
Caitlin.cox73@gmail.com 
 
My name is Caitlin Cox.  I joined the WSPA Board in 2017 
as the Gateway Representative and ISPA Co-Chair.  I 
worked in Racine Unified School District as a school psy-

chologist from 2015-2018.  I am continuing my work as a school psycholo-
gist in the private sector while I finish my doctorate.  My current interests 
include intercultural competence, trauma, behavioral interventions, and 
animal-assisted therapy.  Outside of work, I enjoy traveling and spending 
time with my pup, family, and friends.  I look forward to more collaboration 
and networking with school psychologists in the Gateway region, the states, 
and internationally.  

Jamie Ghere 
Public Relations Committee Co-Chair 
(262)345-2291 
jghere@gsdwi.org 
 
I have been a practicing school psychologist since 2006 and 
currently work for Germantown School District. Since 2017, 

I have been co-chairing the Public Relations Committee to help increase 
awareness about our profession, support collaboration and professional 
development for WSPA members, and increase communication between our 
members and those we serve. I am passionate about inclusive practices and 
continuous improvement for multi-tiered system of supports. I really enjoy 
problem solving and finding more proactive, efficient, and effective practic-
es when I'm working. When I am not doing that though, you'll find me 
spending time with my family.  

Leah Braunschweig 
Coulee Representative 
(262) 707-8773 
lbraunsc@lacrossesd.org 
 
My name is Leah Braunschweig and I began serving as a 
representative for the Coulee Region Area Psychologists in 

the Schools (CRAPS) in the spring of 2018. I am a graduate of the UW-La 
Crosse school psychology program and am currently a school psychologist 
for the School District of La Crosse, having completed my internship year in 
2015-16. Professionally, I am passionate about equity, school climate, trau-
ma informed care, and transition planning. I am from Pewaukee, Wisconsin 
and my personal hobbies/interests include enjoying the outdoors (i.e., 
kayaking, boating, biking, hiking, etc.) and traveling, especially back to 
Pewaukee to spend time with my family and friends. I am excited to be a 
part of WSPA and to help bring more information back to the Coulee Re-
gion! 

tion amongst school psychologists in the area so that we may be able to 
share ideas and resources and grow professionally together. Aside from the 
more traditional roles of a school psychologist, I am passionate about devel-
oping Multi-Level Systems of Support to proactively meet the needs of all 
students. Outside of work, I enjoy the many outdoor recreational opportuni-
ties that the Northwoods has to offer.  

mailto:Kisten.gillespie@lakemills.k12.wi.us
mailto:neklund@npsd.k12.wi.us
mailto:andrea.ganske@rfsd.k12.wi.us
mailto:colea@portage.k12.wi.us
mailto:mflucke@depere.k12.wi.us
mailto:rdixon@uwlax.edu
mailto:Caitlin.cox73@gmail.com
mailto:jghere@gsdwi.org
mailto:lbraunsc@lacrossesd.org
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Kathy Rusch 
Childrenôs Services Committee Chairperson 
(608)764-5442 
kathy.rusch@gmail.com 
 
I am the WSPA Children's Services Committee Chair-

person.  I went to UW-Whitewater for my Bachelor of Science in Psycholo-
gy with a minor in Sociology and for my Masters of Education with an 
Emphasis in School Psychology.  My continuing education has usually been 
through Viterbo and UW-LaCrosse.  I am currently working on my Masters 
of Educational Leadership through Marian University.  My hobbies are 
spending time with family and friends, going downhill and cross country 
skiing, bicycling, and traveling. 

Christine Neddenriep 
Professional Preparation and  
     Training Representative 
(262) 472-1850 
neddenrc@uww.edu 
 
I'm happy to continue to serve on the board as the Profes-

sional Preparation and Training Representative. Iôm a faculty member and 
coordinator of the School Psychology Program at the University of Wiscon-
sin-Whitewater. Within the field of school psychology, I especially enjoy 
teaching and conducting research in the area of academic and behavioral 
interventions. My husband and I live in Libertyville, IL, with our daughter, 
Maggie.  

Tom Hellmers 
Membership Committee Chairperson 
(715) 377-3800, ext. 6017 
hellmert@hudson.k12.wi.us 
 
Iôm a school psychologist at Hudson High School, and 

Iôve been a school psychologist since 1991 in both Minnesota and Wiscon-
sin, in districts ranging in size from a small rural community to a large sub-
urban district.  I have worked with preschool programs, all the way to high 
school, and am currently working at Hudson High School. As a school 
psychologist, I am grateful for the opportunities to work with kids in need, 
and to help identify ways to best help them to be successful. I am new to the 
WSPA board, and look forward to both learning and contributing.  I have 
been very involved in the development of Hudsonôs RtI, SST, and pre-
expulsion procedures, and hope to learn even more from my colleagues as a 
member of the WSPA board.  In my free time, I enjoy spending time with 
my family, watching my kids play sports, relaxing at our family cabin, and 
various construction jobs. 

Jennifer Kamke-Black 
Publications Chairperson 
(715) 526-2175 ext. 1106 
kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com 

I work for the Shawano School District. I have been on the 
board since June 1995 and currently serve as the Publica-

tions chairperson.  Participating on the WSPA board has always been re-
warding as it is a great group with which to work. A special area of interest 
to me is transition. I enjoy taking vacations with my husband, Dane, and my 
children, Christopher, Gregory and Jillian.   

Michelle Jardine 
Lake Superior Regional Rep 
ISPA Co-Chair 
(715) 682-7080 
mjardine@sdak12.net 

Jaime Harris 
South Central Regional Rep 
(608)289-5489 
Jaimeh10@gmail.com 
 
I have been practicing as school psychologist since 2006 in 
the Parkview School District. As the only school psycholo-

gist in my district, I have been working to establish relationships with stu-
dents, parents and educators to promote academic, behavioral, social and 
emotional growth in a multi-tiered system of supports. After having my 
third child, I decided it was time to join WSPA as a regional rep to continue 
in my journey of growth and to help make a difference in the lives of chil-
dren in the south-central region and improving how we educate students. I 
enjoy spending time with my family, partnering with my husband in busi-
ness ventures, photographing the moments that pass so quickly, working out 
and doing anything outdoors.  

Evan Pagel 
NEWSPA Co-Chair 
(920)662-7250 
evanpage@hssd.k12.wi.us 
 
My name is Evan Pagel and I began serving as a co-
representative for the Northeast Wisconsin (NEWSPA) 

region in June 2016 alongside Melissa Flucke. I am a graduate of the UW-
La Crosse school psychology program and am currently a school psycholo-
gist for the Howard-Suamico School District, having completed my intern-
ship year in 2015-16. While my professional passion includes mental health, 
my personal hobbies include traveling and all things outdoors. I look for-
ward to contributing to the WSPA Board and networking with other school 
psychologists in the NEWSPA region as well as across the state.  

Julia Rutowski 
Mental Health Committee Chairperson 
(262)971-1790 
julia.rutkowski@muskegonorway.org 
 
I graduated from University-Wisconsin of Milwaukee and 
am the school psychologist at Muskego High School for the 

Muskego-Norway school district.  One of my passions is working with 
students as a mental health provider; so I am excited to join the WSPA 
board as the chair of the Mental Health committee.  I look forward to advo-
cating for access to proper training for my fellow colleagues in order to 
provide excellent support for our students. 

Travis Pinter 
Crisis Committee Chair 
(414)438-3677 
pinterte@milwaukee.k12.wi.us 
 

Iôve been a Milwaukee Public Schools (MPS) school psychologist since 
2004, serving children in pre-school through high-school settings through-
out the city of Milwaukee. Iôm currently serving as the Manager of Psycho-
logical Services and Allied Health for MPS. Also Iôm particularly passion-
ate about the impacts of psychological trauma on our children, and crisis 
response following death in the school community. Iôve been a member of 
the MPS Crisis Response Team since 2005, and a facilitator of the team 
since 2010. 

Ann Reyes 
Awards and Recognition  
     Committee Chairperson 
(608)204-1672 
Amreyes2@madison.k12.wi.us 
 
I am a NCSP psychologist with the Madison Metropolitan 

School District since 2013. Prior to my position with Madison, I was the 
school psychologist for the Waterloo School District. I attended UW-
Madison for my undergraduate and graduate degrees, and continue to enjoy 
the Madison community with my husband and two daughters. We especially 
enjoy summers spent camping and hiking. One thing I may be more pas-
sionate about than school psychology is cooking, and I enjoy time spent 
creating recipes then trying them out on my family! I currently chair the 
Awards and Recognition Committee, which gives me the amazing oppor-
tunity to learn about the dedicated work of graduate students and school 
psychologist across Wisconsin. I enjoy my work on the WSPA Board be-
cause it allows me to advocate for our profession, our schools, and our stu-
dents. 

mailto:kathy.rusch@gmail.com
mailto:neddenrc@uww.edu
mailto:hellmert@hudson.k12.wi.us
mailto:kamkeblj@shawanoschools.com
mailto:mjardine@sdak12.net
mailto:Jaimeh10@gmail.com
mailto:evanpage@hssd.k12.wi.us
mailto:pinterte@milwaukee.k12.wi.us
mailto:Amreyes2@madison.k12.wi.us
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Jennifer Vogelsberg 
Public Relations Co-Chair 
(608) 582-3500 ext. 2311 
Jennifervogelsberg@getschools.k12.wi.us 
 
I am a School Psychologist in the Gale-Ettrick-Trempealeau 
School District in Galesville, Wisconsin. Iôve been a practic-

ing school psychologist since 2010. This will be my first year serving as the 
Public Relations Committee Co-Chair on the WSPA Board. I am excited for 
the opportunity that the role has to offer in promoting our profession and 
increasing collaboration amongst school psychologists across the State so 
that we are able to share ideas and resources and grow professionally togeth-
er. I am very passionate about mental health and trauma-related work. Out-
side of work, I enjoy spending time with my family and friends, traveling, 
being outdoors, and all things music.  

Jayme Vought 
Northwest Regional Co-Rep 
(715) 377-3820 
Henry.jayme@gmail.com 

No Photo  
Available 

Kristi Thoreson, M.S. Ed., Ed. S. 
PINES Rep 
(715)490-8333 
ktthoreson33@gmail.com 
 
I have been a school psychologist since 2002. Currently 
Iôm working at North Lakeland Elementary, a unique pre-
K through 8th grade school that is literally in the middle 

of the woods of the Northwoods. Additionally Iôm a member of the psychol-
ogy faculty at Nicolet College in Rhinelander. Iôve filled three different 
school psychologist roles on a very limited basis over the last three years in 
the Northwoods due to school psychologist shortages. Iôm interested in 
advocacy for school psychologists and in networking school psychologists 
in rural areas. When not doing something with the word psychology in it, I 
like to be out on the lake with my family.  

Sara Soleymani-Alizadeh 
MASP Regional Rep 
(920) 723-4833 
soleymsc@milwaukee.k12.wi.us 
 
I joined the WSPA board September 2011 as the ISPA repre-

sentative. Iôm Co-chairing this Role. This role allows me to be involved 
with ISPA which I really enjoy. Meanwhile, it gives me an opportunity to 
contribute to WSPA as well. This year, along with my role as the ISPA rep I 
will be helping Eddie Campbell represent Milwaukee school psychologists 
and hopefully increase Milwaukeeôs involvement in WSPA. I really believe 
in WSPAôs dedication to increasing professional development and wanted 
to take a more active role in that.  Farsi is my first language. Iôm addicted to 
traveling and canôt seem to ever save money because of all the trips I take. 
Iôm a pretty serious poker player. No worries, there are no future plans of 
me quitting school psychology to become a professional poker player. How-
ever,  so far, Iôve been able to make money playing poker rather than loseé 
hope that continues.  

Katie Stinson 
Southwest Regional Rep  
(608)792-1770 
kstinson@kickapoo.k12.wi.us 
 
I have been the SWWSPA Regional Rep since June 2011. I 
feel it is important to be active in WSPA because it allows 

school psychologist to be current and aware of the initiatives and policies 
that impact the children we work with.  It is also a great way to interact with 
other school psychologists and learn what other people are accomplishing in 
their roles and districts.  I been a school psychologist in the Kickapoo 
School District in Viola, WI since 2010. I enjoy the small, rural school 
atmosphere because it allows you to get to know all the students, staff, and 
community members.  My husband and I live in Westby, WI with our 
American Bulldog, King.  In my free time, I enjoy swimming, biking, run-
ning, and reading. 

Chris Weins 
Suburban Regional Rep 
(414)294-2937 
weinsc@cudahysd.org 
 
Hi, my name is Chris Weins. I am the Regional Rep from 
the suburban area. Entering this school year, I have been a 

school psychologist for the School District of Cudahy (just south of Mil-
waukee) since 2005. I'm a graduate of the UW-Whitewater School Psychol-
ogy program. My current interests in the field are focused on systems 
change and the implementation of interventions within a MLSS. Outside of 
work my wife and I have three boys. 

Elizabeth Cook 
DPI School Psychologist Consultant 
(608) 266-1999 
Elizabeth.Cook@dpi.wi.gov 
 
I started as the DPI School Psychology Consultant in the 

summer of 2017.  Prior to that I was the School Mental Health Consultant at 
DPI and a practicing school psychologist and have experience working in 
urban, suburban, and rural districts. I was trained and began my school 
psychology journey in Detroit, Michigan. This means I have survived not 
one, but two state level SLD rule changes in my time! A few of my passion 
areas are Autism, supporting students with mental health challenges, com-
prehensive evaluation and all things related to special education rules. On a 
personal note, I live just east of Madison with my husband, our son and 
daughter, and our 70 pound golden retriever. We are expecting a new addi-
tion to our family October 2017.  

Department of Public Instruction Consultant 

NASP Delegate 

Katie Johnson 
NASP Delegate 
(651) 587-6336 
Katie.johnsonncsp@gmail.com 
 
I am the Wisconsin NASP Delegate and represent our state 
at the national level.  Previously, I worked with the WSPA 

board as Northwest Region Representative, NCSP Committee Chair and 
Crisis Certificate Chair.  I have been a School Psychologist in Amery, WI 
since 2002, working at all grade levels.  Being a rural school psychologist 
presents unique challenges, but I love that I get to work with the full spec-
trum of children and families.  My favorite part of my job is working with 
parents and teachers to support students in school and at home.  In my per-
sonal life, I enjoy raising my two boys, and I love to walk and kayak.  I am 
very excited for the opportunity to work on behalf of the students of Wis-
consin. 

Tammy Stowers-Tonn 
Convention Planning Committee Chairperson 
(608)697-2235 
stowerst@westfield.k12.wi.us 
 
Iôve been a practicing school psychologist since 1991 for 

CESA 5. In 2009, I received my Director of Pupil Services license, and have 
been serving in a dual role as a Director and School Psychologist since that 
time. I enjoy mentoring and providing supervision to School Psychologists 
participating in their internship year. The wealth of information, and genu-
ine excitement they bring to the field is refreshing. I also coordinate school 
psychologist networking meetings for the districts within the CESA 5 areas. 
Topics for these meetings focus on current issues affecting our overall roles 
in the districts.  I was welcomed onto the board as Convention Chair for 
WSPA in 2017. In my free time, I enjoy spending time with my family 
playing board games, going to movies and relaxing by the pool. I also enjoy 
traveling, kayaking, hiking with friends. 

mailto:Jennifervogelsberg@getschools.k12.wi.us

